
  
 

 

May 22, 2024 

 

 

RE: Roslyn Road Construction Update 

 

Dear Resident: 

 

The contractor has been working to prepare the site for topsoil and sod. Weather permitting, the contractor 

is scheduled to complete the remaining concrete work on Thursday, May 23. Repairs to irrigation systems 

are expected to begin today. 

 

If you have a working irrigation system, please contact our on-site inspector, Greg Brown, at (586) 321-

5524 to coordinate the repairs. Make sure the system is active but not running so the crews can manually 

run the water as needed to locate, make repair, and test. Make sure the system is not set to run until the 

repair is completed. 

 

Weather permitting the contractor will begin placing topsoil and sod next week. During the week please 

refrain from parking along the street. The crews will need the entire roadway in order to access and restore 

the area between curb and sidewalk. 

 

As always, we apologize for any inconvenience this may create, and we appreciate your patience and 

understanding during construction. 

 

GENERAL CONSIDERATIONS 

Please place garbage, recycling and brush curbside by 7:00 a.m. as normal. Pickup will continue as normal 

until otherwise notified. 

 

Please note, the contractor is responsible to maintain access for emergency vehicles throughout 

construction.  However, in order to reduce the potential for incidents, the Public Safety Department has 

asked to please refrain from using fire pits and chimneys during construction. 

 

If you have any concerns or special needs during construction, please contact the onsite representative from 

the City’s Consultant Anderson, Eckstein and Westrick, Inc. (AEW). Questions regarding construction 

operations should be directed to the attention of AEW at (586) 726-1234.  Please direct any other questions 

to the Department of Public Works (313) 343-2460. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

CITY OF GROSSE POINTE WOODS 

 

Jim Kowalski, Director of Public Services 

CITY OF GROSSE POINTE WOODS 
20025 Mack Plaza Drive 

Grosse Pointe Woods, Michigan 48236-2397 


